Telephone: 01384 395308 OUR LADY AND ALL SAINTS CATHOLIC CHURCH

Email: olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk 13 NEW ROAD

Website: olas.org.uk STOURBRIDGE

Parish Priest: Fr Philip Griffin WEST MIDLANDS
DY8 1PQ

15t March 2023

Dear Father,

I am writing in my capacity as organiser to ask for your support in promoting the diocesan day
pilgrimage to Walsingham on Saturday 13th May. | hope you can help generate interest in your

parish and deanery, encourage parishioners to join us for the day, and help organise a coach for
your local area.

Pilgrims are invited to arrive at the Shrine from 11am. There will be time for them to visit the
Slipper Chapel and Chapel of Reconciliation, as well as the Shrine shop and café before Mass at
1.30pm, in the Chapel of Reconciliation. At 3pm, we begin the procession to the Priory ruins in the
Village which will conclude with a time of prayer at the site of the Holy House.

You can help by;
- Putting up the enclosed poster, and advertising the pilgrimage on your bulletin, website, etc.
- Help erganise a coach to bring pilgrims; your own people and from other local parishes,
- Direct parishioners to the Shrine website - www.walsingham.org.uk which will give them
information about Walsingham and its significance as the National Shrine to Our Lady and a
place of pilgrimage in pre-reformation England.

If you can help in any way, please get in touch. | would be happy to travel to parishes to do a
presentation on Walsingham, and answer any guestions.

If you decide to organise a group to come on pilgrimage please notify me by the end of April, as the
Shrine needs a rough idea of how many will be attending, as do Il

With best wishes for a blessed Lent, and with sincere thanks for your kind assistance,

Fr Philip Griffin
Pilgrimage organiser.
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PILGRIMAGE PROGRAMME

1.30pm — Mass in the Chapel of Reconciliation
followed by procession to the Priory Grounds for prayer
at the site of the Holy House
For further information please contact the pilgrim organiser.

Father Philip Griffin on 01384 395308
or email olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk



